
 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: Aaron S. Reeves, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT: 2014 Farmer’s Market Location 
 
DATE: November 5, 2013 
  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Now that the season is over the Council needs to decide on next year’s location 
for the Farmer’s Market.  We have let as many vendors as possible know that we 
will be discussing this at the meeting so we should have good turn out to express 
their opinions.  Regardless of location the City will institute a registration process 
next year to help have more communication with the vendors in case of changes 
or issues.  I do not think we need to charge a fee, we just want to have contact 
information for everyone selling.  I will work with the vendors over the winter to 
develop the plan. 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Review public input and select a site for next year’s Farmer’s Market. 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion approving the location of next year’s Farmer’s 
Market. 
 
 
 

           AR


